

Foundation Stage 1 Weekly Newsletter

15th March 2019









THIS WEEK'S BUSY LEARNING

- Making pom pom caterpillars.
- Insects and sand in the tuff tray.
- Talking about the different stages of a flower growing.
- Looking at baby photos of our friends/teachers and then talking about how we have changed.
- Dressing up for Comic Relief and talking about where our donations will be spent.
- Matching numeral and quantity using keys and padlocks.
- Singing and dancing with instruments.
- On Friday we attended RISE assembly where Florence and Alfred received awards. Well done!

NEXT WEEK'S BUSY LEARNING

Easter Bonnet Deadline

Please return your completed Easter Bonnets by Wednesday 3rd April so we can judge the winner (see below).

End of term

The term will end on Friday 5th April with an earlier finish of **1.30pm**. Pre-school will reopen on Tuesday 23rd April.

HELPING AT HOME

- We are inviting the children to take part in a pre-school Easter Bonnet Competition. If you would like to decorate your own Easter Bonnet at home then please bring them into pre-school by Wednesday 3rd April at the latest. The winner will be judged that same day.
- Remember that if you wish to contact any staff at The Hive the contact details are as follows: Phone 01285 810367, Email admin@kempsford.gloucs.sch.uk

